
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Fifth Grade Newsletter  

Homework Blog 
 
The Fifth Grade Homework Blog is located at: 
http://www.mrsrayhelhomework.blogspot.com// 
 

You also may access it through the stfas.org website, on 
the Fifth Grade Classroom page.  
 
 

Note from the Teacher 
 
Red folders will be sent home on Monday, May 24th. 
Please return the red folder and the signed pink sheet. 
Next week, the last week of school, red folders will be 
sent home on Thursday, June 3rd. 
 
Please ensure your student has earbuds or headphones 
for the Spelling test on Friday, May 28th. 
 
Students were given a hard copy of the summer reading 
assignment requirements and supply list for the upcoming 
school year literature class. Simple Solutions summer 
assignment will be given to students by next week. 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
All School Virtual Mass – Friday, May 28th 
 
All School Virtual Rosary – Tuesday, June 1st 
 
Last day of school for students – Friday, June 4th  

      
 
        

St. Francis of Assisi 
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May 24,  2021  

Mrs.  Ra yhel ’s  Class  

 

Academics 
 

 

MAY 

Religion  

In Religion, students will begin discussion of the 

Sacrament of Matrimony. 

Math 

Students will review ratio, proportion and percent. 

Reading/LA 

In reading, students will read Westlandia and discuss 

character and the impact of what the character says 

and does on theme. They will discuss character and 

summarize the story. Punctuation will be reviewed and 

applied to writing. 

Science 

Students will gain an understanding of sound and light 

energy. 

 

Upcoming Test Dates* 

 

 
 
 

Religion– Chapter 19 Test, 5/24. 

Math – Ratio/Percent, Chapter 13 Test, 5/27. 

Reading – Quiz, Westlandia, 5/27. 

Spelling – Test, 5/28 

*Please note that these dates are tentative and 

subject to change based on a daily assessment of 

the students’ progress.  As test and quiz dates are 

announced in class, it is the students’ responsibility 

to write these dates in their agendas. 
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